Water Quality Issues Prioritization Matrix

The City Council of Marco Island is approaching budget season. During this time
of the year, the City Council must review every issue and prioritize the allocation
of the available finite resources to all the programs that may improve the quality of
the water around Marco Island. The Waterways Advisory Committee can support
this process by offering our recommendations for the issues, studies and policy
changes that we believe will provide the maximum return on the tax dollars

invested. We can also add to this list any issues or programs that we believe have

been overlooked.





